
Expressions of interest are invited from suitably qualified and  
experienced organisations to carry out a review of the two Shoreline 
Management Plans that exist for sub-cells 5g and 6a,b&c, in South  
Devon and Dorset, which were both completed in 1998.

The Review, to produce a single Plan, is to be undertaken in accordance 
with Defra SMP Guidance, issued in March 2006 and will comprise the 
scientific review of the coastal processes, policy development, impact 
and appropriate assessment of those policies on the coastline and its 
principal estuaries.  The Coastal Group has established a Client Steering 
Group which will lead on stakeholder engagement and consultation.

It is anticipated that tender documents will be issued within the next few 
months with an appointment made by early summer 2007.  The Review 
is expected to be complete by September 2008.

A pre-qualification questionnaire (PQQ) will be issued by e-mail,  
following receipt of the expression of interest, to be completed by all  
applicants by the due date.  A short list of organisations will be derived 
from the information returned in the PQQ which will be assessed together 
with the technical and financial information provided.

Applicants who wish to express an interest should do so no later than  
12 noon on Friday 13 April 2007.

Applications should be made in writing to Phil Perkins, Teignbridge  
District Council, Forde House, Newton Abbot, Devon, TQ12 1RX or  
e-mail smp@teignbridge.gov.uk

SOUTH DEVON AND DORSET COASTAL AUTHORITIES’ GROUP
DURLSTON HEAD, Nr SWANAGE TO RAME HEAD, Nr PLYMOUTH

SHORELINE MANAGEMENT PLAN (SMP2) REVIEW

APPOINTMENT OF SMP CONSULTANT

Any queries relating to 
this process, please 
contact us on the 
e-mail address or 
telephone 01626 215778.


